
Redvales

NEWSLETTER
November - December

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

SAVE
THE DATE 

Trick or Treat Table: 
Wednesday 30th 

October

Monster Ball Bash 
Party:

Thursday 31st
October

Bonfire Bake Sale:
Monday 4th
November

Question of
the month
How often do you
read to your child?

Lambs
The Little Lambs have enjoyed joining in 
with autumn themed sensory activities. 
We have been exploring autumn leaves 
as we went for walks in the community. 
During this we collected conkers and 
other autumn themed treasures to use 
back at nrusery in our activities. We have 
also been investigating and exploring the 
concept of light and dark to reflect the 
changes in season. We did this through 
light play in our dark den, and through 
looking at glow sticks in water play and 
making our own glow in the dark 
playdough.

Ducks
The Ducklings have been learning all about 
Autumn. They have been on enviromental 
walks where they spotted the different 
coloured leaves, counted conkers and 
idenitifed different animals. The children saw 
a squirrel and when they arrived back at 
nursery they were very excited and inspired 
to paint a picture of this and discuss what 
they had seen. 
The Ducks have also been focusing on their 
emotions and joining in with daily calming 
down activities, following training we 
attended on emotional resilience. We created 
a calm down area in the room where the 
children can explore the sensory boxes, 
listen to music, have yoga sessions and take 
part in deep breathing activities.

We would like to continue to invite parents/carers in to read to our children 
and be involved with their child’s literacy project - If you have a spare 10 

minutes to do this, then please let a member of staff know. 
Thank you to the parents that have been in throughout September.



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

Farmers
The Farmers started the new term with an ‘All 
about me’ topic. The children joined in with 
activities relating to their bodies, their families and 
home life and focused on their book of the month 
‘Making Friends’. The children loved learning 
about making friends and about how everybody is 
different. We extended their learning to discussing 
different cultures and religions. Rifhat explained to 
the children why she wears her headscarf and 
demonstrated how she puts it on. The children 
then used materials to attempt to make their own 
headscarves just Thank You!

A huge thank-you to all the parents and relatives that 
attended our messy stay and play session on the 17th 
september. The children loved sharing their learning with 
you and we enjoyed getting to spend some time with you to 
show you the fun of messy play!
Thank you to everybody who joined in with our sponsored 
‘Teddy Toddle’ and for any donations made for our chosen 
charity NSPCC.                           
As the weather is getting colder and wetter, please can you 
remember to bring in spare clothes for your child, 
waterproof coat, and suitable shoes. 

like Rifhat. The 
Farmers are 
now moving 
onto an Autumn 
topic and will be 
learning about 
Autumn animals, 
hibernation and 
changes in the 
weather.


